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2008 Offi cers

President
Jim West
919-563-9269
jswest@mebtel.net

Vice President
Louise Flanigan
336-227-0902
lfl anigan@bellsouth.net

Secretary
Pam McHone
336-449-7572
smchone2@triad.rr.com

Treasurer
June Graham
336-222-8005
june_massey@cotyinc.com

Seargent At Arms
Chuck Upchurch
336-437-9701
dupchurch2@triad.rr.com

Board of Directors

Joan Kimbro
336-584-1780
jkimbro@ci.burlington.nc.us

Butch Dowd
336-229-2439

Steve McHone
336-449-7572
smchone2@triad.rr.com

Jonnie Ellington
336-227-1994
js565@bellsouth.net

jswest@mebtel.netJim West

What a Year for 2008!  It’s only February and all of the committees 
are hard at work.  This is a good indication of what is to come.

The new Board of Directors met on February 2nd and the following 
have been selected to serve in these positions:  Chairman:  Joan 
Kimbro, Vice Chairman, Steve McHone, Secretary, Jonnie 
Ellington.  Congratulations to you all! 

Thanks to Ronnie Gregory for chairing the Meals on Wheels Dance, and a 
special thanks to all of the volunteers for your dedication to this project.  It took 
everyone’s help in making this a great success!  Great job.

The fl oat committee has had a great jump start for Spring SOS.  We have a theme, 
a song, and costumes are in the making.  Hope everyone comes out to enjoy the 
fun.

Our next session of adult shag lessons began February  29 and junior lessons are 
to begin March 1.  We’re so excited about making these free lessons available to 
our club members and our upcoming junior shaggers.

The Ways and Means Committee has met this month and the members brought to 
the table a lot of great ideas for the committee to consider for raising money for 
our club.  

The ACSC Winter Workshop was held in Spartanburg, SC from February 22-24.  
During the business meeting, Ronnie Gregory was nominated and voted in as 
a member of the SOS Board.  If Ronnie gives out even 25% of the time and 
energy that he has given to  BSC, I’m sure he will be huge asset to this board.  
Congratulations, Ronnie!

Please visit the website for more information on our upcoming events, keeping 
you  informed and involved.

See you Friday - keep on Shagging!

Happy

St. P
atric

k’s

Day!

Current Membership is 172



1. The BSC Business Meeting was brought to order by Jim West, President.  He 
thanked Pam McHone and Baxter Sellars for doing such a great job arranging 
the cruise, Brenda Smith for arranging the transportation in Florida, and Carol 
Pettigrew for fi nding a hotel before leaving on the cruise.  Everyone had a 
great time.

2. Jim reported that a ladies jacket was missing from the Meals on Wheels 
Dance and asked if anyone had any information pertaining to such to contact 
him.

3. The minutes from the January meeting were presented.  One change was made 
to the minutes; add Sunshine Committee Chair, Carol Pettigrew.  A motion 
was made and seconded to accept the January minutes with this change.  
Motion carried.

4. Jim noted that Michelle Thomas will be the Fun Monday Committee Chair.
5. June Graham, Treasurer, distributed the treasury report through February 

15, 2008, indicating a balance of $7,261.94.  For the projected expenses for 
2008, $300.00 was removed for the Islander Shag Club Hospitality Room 
which was held in 2007.  Also, $1,000.00 allocated for 2008 Re-up Party 
was removed since this had occurred in January, 2008.  It was noted that the 
$500.00 from the yard sale was just a projection of the amount the club would 
match for Christmas Cheer.  Treasury report was accepted.

6. Louise Flanigan, Vice President/Ways and Means Committee Chair, asked 
that each member choose three (3) ideas for the Ways and Means Committee 
to consider for a 2008 fundraiser for the club.  She distributed a form to be 
fi lled out and returned following the meeting.

7. Ed Smith, Golf Committee Chair, asked for volunteers to serve on the 
committee.  The Shamrock Golf Course has been booked for September 27, 
2008.  The Indian Valley Golf Course has submitted a proposal to host the 
golf tournament this year.  This will be discussed by the committee at an 
upcoming meeting.  Everyone is encouraged to help with this project.

8. Jim noted that the ACSC Winter Workshop is being held in Spartanburg, SC, 
on February 22-24 and encouraged all members to attend to show support for 
BSC.

9. The DJ Throwdown is being held on February 28-March 2 at Myrtle Beach, 
SC.  Our local DJ’s Roy Childress and David Tuttle will be represented at 
Ducks.

10. Kim Caldwell, DJ Chair, asked if DJ’s should be scheduled for the 
two Friday nights during SOS.  It was decided to schedule a DJ for 
April 18, but not for April 25 since the parade will be held on April 
26.

11. The April business meeting was changed from the 3rd Friday, April 
18 to April 11.

12. Jim noted that BSC now has 172 members.  
Twenty-six of those are new members, some from 
years past.   Pam McHone, Secretary, has ordered 
the new SOS cards for those who have already 
paid.

13. Stephanie West, Entertainment Committee Chair, asked 
for volunteers to serve on the entertainment committee 
to plan for the Area Shag Club Party, Halloween Party, 
and Christmas Party.  She distributed a fi nancial report 
for the Christmas Party and Area Shag Club Party for 
2007.  A motion was made to allocate $1,500.00 for the 
Area Party and $100.00 for a costume contest for the 
Halloween Party.  The motion was seconded and carried.  
Last year $1,700 was allocated for the Christmas Party.  
There was discussion concerning amount to be allocated 
for the party.  A motion was made and seconded for the 
committee to bring costs of caterers for the event before 
making a decision on amount.  Motion was seconded 
and carried.

14. Ronnie Gregory, Float Committee Chair, spoke on 
behalf of the fl oat for the SOS parade.  A workshop will 
be held at his home on February 16.

15. Denise Upchurch, presented a proposal for a BSC 
Bowling Night for club members only.  The event will 
be held on Saturday, March 29.  The cost per person will 
be $10.00.  A motion was made to give $200.00 to the 
fi rst place team winners and $100.00 to the second place 
team winners.   Motion was seconded and passed.

16. The second session of the Junior Shag Lessons will 
begin March 1 at the Burlington Moose Lodge.  This 
will be a 6-week session to run consecutive Saturdays 
excluding March 22 which is Easter weekend, ending 
April 12.  The second session for the Adult Shag 
Lessons will begin February 29 and will run 3 weeks.

17. There was discussion of the next scheduled business 
meeting, March 21 since it will be Easter weekend.  
There was a motion and seconded to hold the meeting 
on March 21 due to other date confl icts.

18. Jim noted that Michelle Thomas will be the Fun 
Monday Chair for 2008.

19. Jim encouraged everyone to support Eden’s Area Shag 
Club Party on March 8. Check the website for more 
information.

20. Ronnie Gregory, MOW Chair, informed the club that we 
made over $23,000 for Meals on Wheels.  He thanked 
everyone for doing a wonderful job.  There were over 
500 people in attendance. 

21. There will be an Active Adult Living Fair Dance Demo 
to be held at the Burlington Square Mall on April 15 
from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  We have been approached 
to participate in this event.  After some discussion, it 
was decided not to participate because of availability of 
dancers during that time period.

22. The Beach Buddy during MOW raised $765.00 for the 
BSC.

23. It was noted that the cost for our newsletter has been cut 
in half since members have agreed to receive by e:mail 
versus sending out mailings.

24. Jim asked if we had any other business for discussion.
25. Brenda Smith presented a Winter Escape Cruise for 

January 26 or 31.  A motion was taken and seconded to 
promote a cruise for January 26 for the BSC. 

26. Jonnie Ellington presented the minutes from the 
February 2nd Board of Director’s Meeting.   Next Board 
of Director’s meeting to be held April 9.  Location will 
be determined.

27. 50/50 drawing - $61.50 was won by Kay Detrick.
28. There being no other business, the meeting adjourned.
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Minutes of the February Business Meeting 

February 15, 2008
Submitted by Stephanie West

Attendees:
Kay Dedrick George Dedrick Debbie Wolfe Bynum Fox
Dwight Cotton Kathy Cotton Joan Kimbro C.B. Kimbro
Ron Wilkerson Ronnie Gregory Mary Gregory Stephen Stearns
Betty Honeycutt Denise Upchurch Chuck Upchurch Steve Pettigrew

Carol Pettigrew Michelle Thomas Pam Hord Butch Dowd

Steve Williamson Sissy Tillman Jonnie Ellington Zeke McFayden
Billie McFayden Steven McHone Baxter Sellars Penny Simmons
Brian Johnson Judy Smith Ed Smith Patti Smith
Evelyn Turner Peg Hansen Randy Graham June Graham

Kim Caldwell Rick Wolfe Mike Wilder Randi Wilder

Hugh Walker Sheila Walker Mary Anne Lynch Jimmy Lynch

Louise Flanigan Stephanie West Jim Best Mike Hayes

Earlene Hayes Jake Caviness Betty Caviness Rich Rohrer

Tammy Rohrer



Remember....SOS is almost here.

April 18 - 27, 2008
Make your plans to be there.

The Parade will be on 

Saturday, April 26, 2008
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BSC Board of Directors’ Meeting 1   (February 2 2008)

-Jim West called the meeting to order and re-

viewed the duties of the Burlington Shag Club 
Board of Directors:

 

*to be responsible for all legal and liability issues 

of the club

*to be responsible for disciplinary actions of the 

club membership, after      the officers have ad-

dressed the issue

- Meetings will be the first month of each quarter; 

four required meetings. 

- Board members can not miss more than three 

meetings during their two- year term, unless a valid 

excuse is provided; also applicable to the BSC of-

ficers serving a one-year term.

- Elected board cannot chair committees while serv-

ing, nor can the Chairman and Vice-Chairman serve 

as a current officer.

- Board members were elected to serve in the fol-

lowing positions:

Chairman:    Joan Kimbro

Vice chairman: Steve McHone

Secretary:  Jonnie Ellington

-June Graham, treasurer for the Burlington Shag 

Club, will file tax forms for the club.  BSC tax filings 

and tax exemptions are up-to-date.

In attendance:

Jim West  Louise Flanigan 

June Graham  Jonnie Ellington

Butch Dowd  Patti Smith

Ed Smith  Randy Graham

Joan Kimbro  Mary Gregory

Ron Gregory

-The next meeting for the BSC Board 

of Directors will be held at Roxie’s on 

Wednesday, April 9, 2008, at 7:00 P.M., 

which is open to the general member-

ship; however, the general membership 

cannot vote during the meetings.

Respectfully submitted,

Jonnie Ellington

Treasury Reports

January 2008 Treasury Report
Balance on 12/31/07  =  $6457.32

Income Expenses

Membership 2,240.00 DJs. 400.00
50/50 (mtg 1/4/08 & 1/26/08) 216.50 Offi ce Supplies 15.79
Bal. Jr. Shagger Contribution 45.84 SOS Cards 1,260.00
SOS Cards (38) 1,140.00 Re-Up Party 1,000.00
Interest (January 16, 2008) .32 ACSC Dues 50.00

Total Income = $3,642.66 Total Expenses = $2,725.79

Balance on 01/31/2008  =  $7,374.19

February 2008 Treasury Report
Balance on 01/31/08  =  $7,374.19

Income Expenses
DJs 200.00

Membership 165.00 50/50 Tickets 7.25
Advertisement 50.00 SOS Cards 180.00
SOS Cards 60.00 MOW Change 400.00
MOW Change 400.00

Total Income = $ 675.00 Total Expenses = $ 787.25

Balance on 02/15/2008  =  $7,261.94



In The Spotlight!

Evelyn Turner
Evelyn Turner has been a member of the 
Burlington Shag Club since 1991.  She 
has served on many committees, chaired 
the entertainment committee for 4 years, 
and also has been Vice-President and 
Secretary.  Evelyn was the BSC Shag 
Rag Editor for several years.  

Evelyn is always willing to help at our 
special events, such as the Special Olym-
pics, Meals on Wheels, Luau, and the 
Christmas Party.  She loves to socialize 
with all the members and always can be 
counted on when the club needs her.

You can alway count on Evelyn for ideas 
and support.  A remarkable shag club 
member and friend to us all.

MemberMember

Burlington Shag Club Members and 

Hall of Fame Committee, please let me 

thank you from the bottom of my heart 

for allowing me to be placed in our Hall 

of Fame.  There are not enough words 

to describe how happy this has made 

me and CB.  We were fortunate enough 

to be at the very first meeting that 

established our club and have been 

blessed to be members all these years.  

So many memories and so many trea-

sured friendships have developed over 

the years.  The club has always been 

a huge part of my life and it’s success 

has always been so important.  I am so 

proud of how the club has stayed to-

gether and has gotten stronger over the 

years.  When my parents health became 

my life I had to step aside to care for 

them.  After my parents passed away, I 

came back to the shag club welcomed 

me back.  This is truly a group of people 

who care for it’s members, a family so 

to speak.  To be remembered in the Hall 

of Fame is a honor to me and a honor to 

all the members who were there during 

the beginning years.  Our efforts have 

been acknowledged and rewarded.  I 

personally thank each member on the 

Hall of Fame committee who helped 

make this award possible for me.  I 

appreciated the ones that nominated 

me and took the time to make sure my 

application was turned in for consider-

ation.  As a long time shag member and 

now a hall of famer, I want every mem-

ber to be dedicated to keeping our club 

strong, support your leaders, and strive 

to make our club the best club in the 

Carolinas.  Again, thank you for making 

me the happiest shag club member for 

the year 2007/2008.

Joan Kimbro

Thank you For Making My 

Induction into the Hall of 

Fame so Special!
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Who Am I?

Clue:  Love of beach Music, Shag Dance, 

SOS and Meals On Wheels and computer 

smart and off key whistler

Win a Prize! - Guess the picture below.

Rules:  1) You must be a BSC Member.

              2) You must be the first one to 

                   email windmill@triad.rr.com

   3) Guess only 1 person

   4)  Must receive your answer by 

        March 20, 2008

(Winner to be announced on March 21, 2008

at the Business Meeting)

Congratulations to:

Ronnie Gregory, he was elected to 

the SOS Board!

And to:

Bob and Glenda White, they have a 

new Grandson!
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Get your SOS Cards Now!
Call Pam McHone at 449-7572 or 

email her at smchone2@triad.rr.com

S.O.S. Membership Application
Please Print

Memberships are for the Calendar Year
Name: Male: Female
Street Address:
City, State, Zip:

Email Address: Phone:

Were you an SOS member in 2007? Yes: No:

In order to receive your SOS membership card for $30, you must be a member of the shag club.  
Please complete the above form and turn it in with your check (payable to Burlington Shag Club) 

Important Tidbits

Congratulations to Brenda Smith! 
Winner of the January’s “Who Am I”

Our “Who Am I” Sponsor:

Ham’s Restaurant
1610 S. Church Street

BurlingtonNC  27215

Phone: 336-570-3099

February’s “Who Am I?” 

Answer is:

Here 

she is 

now!

Kim 

Caldwell



If you have never gone to DJ Throwdown 
at N. Myrtle Beach, SC, you should make an 
effort to go.  This was our fi rst, but we plan 
to go next year too!  We had a great time.  
There were 3 of our local DJs that played at 
Ducks Too!

You missed a good time if you were not 
there. 

Mary

DJ Throwdown
February 28, 29, March 1
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From Your Meals On Wheels Chairperson 

Congratulations, on another successful Meals On Wheels Benefit!  The attendance was great 
(between 400 - 500 people) coming as far as Lynchburg, Raleigh, Statesville, Goldsboro, Eden, 

Winston Salem and many other loca-
tions for this big night of fun and fel-
lowship.  Jim Quick and the Coastline 
Band was in top form and the DJs - Rick 
Turner, David Tuttle and Murl Augustine 
kept the dance floor hopping all night 
long.  With Wes May teaching a new 
Shag step and Sue Ann Ehman teaching 
the “Swamp Thang” Line Dance, we all 
had a chance to learn some new steps.  
The Silent Auction room was filled once 
again due to the hard work and efforts 
of Angie Sharpe and all the Shag Club 
members who helped.  The party was 
very festive in Valentine’s Decorations 
that set the atmosphere for the whole 
evening.  Brenda Smith and her remark-

able group of “interior designers” set the Valentine mood.  The decorations were awesome.  
The always “hard working” Denise Upchurch came through once again with our Sponsor Part-
ners.  Great job, Denise!  Mary G. - what a lineup of talent that she was able to put together.  
With Wes May and Kim Caldwell from our club dazzling the audience with their smooth steps 
and brilliant moves - they got the excitement started early.  Great job, Kim and Wes!  Then 
came the Junior Shaggers, Will Dallas, Sydney West, Mason and Kelly Floyd.  What an exciting 
and incredible exhibition!  They were a “site” to watch and we thank them for coming all of this 
way and being a part of this event.  And “low and behold” in the crowd was yet another Junior 
Shagger (Kayla Henley), she had attended our junior shag lessons and with the assistance of 
Ronnie McMannen, we were once again in “aw” of how quickly these young children are eager 
to learn the dance.  It was awesome to see these children dance, show their love for the music 
and have fun with it.  I watched the expressions on the faces of many of you in the audience 
and saw how proud you all were for what these kids have accomplished.  It is your support of 
the Junior Shagger Association that has helped make this possible.  Thanks to Steve McHone 
for the 50/50 - raising around $1200. Wow!  The Beach Buddy was terrific thanks to Jim and 
Steph.  The door duty was very organized thanks to the efforts of Louise Flanigan and all of 
her volunteers.  Thanks to Ramada and all of their staff for being so helpful and supportive.  A 
“Big Thank You” to all the members who worked so hard to give back to the Community.  You 
are a special group of people!  On behalf of the Meals On Wheels and myself, thanks so much 
for a job well done.

Ronnie Gregory
Event Chairperson
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Master’s in the Ramada

Home of the Burlington Shag Club  We 

Shag every Friday Night from 

9:00pm til 1:00am!
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FApril
5 Carolyn Moore

9 Chuck Upchurch

11 Charles McKee

11 Mike Wilder

13 Clint Sharpe

14 Roy Childress

16 Al Fogleman

16 Sue Ward

18 Polly Tuttle

20 Judy Lindley

21 Chad Caldwell

22 Butch Dowd

23 Dwight Cotton

24 Hugh Walker

25 Norma Long

27 Pam Hord

27 Jerry Dillard

Happy

Birthday! Next 

Business Meeting

March 21, 2008

at 8:00 pm

at the Ramada

From the Editor and Webmaster:

Please have all newsletter articles, pictures, stories, suggestions, etc. 

to me by March 25th.

Email to: windmill@triad.rr.com

Mary Gregory - www.burlingtonshagclub.com

Sunshine

News!

Steve Pettigrew is in Duke Hospital with health � 
problems.
CONGRATULATIONS to Bob and Glenda � 
White---They have a new Grandson!
Ron Fogleman’s Brother has been very sick.� 
Ron Fogleman’s Step Mother passed away.� 
Sue Ward’s Mother passed away.� 
Shirley Chambers is having some health � 
problems.
Judy Lindley is having some health problems, � 
but is doing better now.
Ron Fogleman is continuing to receive � 
treatments

Please keep all of these dear friends and their 

families in your thoughts and prayers during 

their time of sickness and/or grief.  We look 

forward to seeing you all back at the club and 

doing what you do best...Shagging with your 

friends.

To report someone’s name to the Sunshine 

committee:

Contact Carol Pettigrew at 449-6903 or email 

her at pettigre@alamance.cc.nc.us

March
3 Jonnie Ellington

7 Ron Russ

11 Cookie Fogleman

11 Steve Pettigrew

11 David Satterfield

13 Kim Caldwell

15 Ray Jolly

21 Mary Gregory

26 Rhonda Webster

27 Brian Johnson

28 Kathy Cotton

31 Larry Hursey

t eat e ts

Welcome New Members!
Tul Baylor 

Betty Caviness 

Jake Caviness 

Bert Davis 

Caroline Davis

Kent Davis 

Patricia Hodgin 

Regina Ryan 

Derek Summerlin 

Kathy Summerlin 

Debbie Wilson



A “Fun Ship” with a “Fun Group”! 
January 26, 2009 

Carnival Inspiration leaving
Tampa, Florida 
Ports of Call: 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands! 
Cozumel, Mexico! 
2 fun days at Sea! 

5 night Caribbean Cruise 

The members of the Burlington Shag Club and friends had such a great time 
on our Winter Cruise Getaway in January 2008 that we have decided to book 

another great trip for 2009.  If you are interested in joining us on our          
2nd Annual Winter Cruise Getaway, please call:

  Kim Bailey                 
All about Cruises 

1034 Williamson Avenue 
Burlington, NC 27215 

OFFICE (336) 538-4926 
TOLL FREE (800) 832-7993 

FAX (336) 538-4927 

“Carnival Cruises Agency of the Year 2007! 

http://www.allaboutcruisesnc.net

You must have a valid US Passport for this trip. 

A $50 deposit is all that is required to secure your trip.                                    
This is not a “Shag”  & “Beach music” cruise, just some fun times with a fun group! 

It is usual and customary for Carnival Cruise line to upgrade travelers in a group when available.  
Upgrades are only in floors.  If you book an Outside, Ocean view, you will still have the same type cabin.  

Upgrades are not from inside to outside or outside to balcony.  All of the group will be upgraded if an 
upgrade occurs.  For every 9 cabins booked, there is 1 free cabin awarded by Carnival Cruises.   No one 
in the group will travel free.  The credit will be given as an on board credit to every cabin.  Carnival 
Cruise line will not allow credit to be designated more than 14 to 21 days out from cruise departure due 

to last minute cancellations. Notification of final arrangements in credit will be given to all through
“All about Cruises”.

Note:  Pricing in Airline information, Ground Transportation, and Hotel accommodations will be provided for your 
consideration at a later date.  Airlines do not quote pricing more than 6 months  from travel.

How and when you decide to arrive to the Tampa Port is your own personal choice. 
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Advertising Page

Please Support our Sponsors...

10
In

co
rp

o
rated

 1985
w

w
w

.b
u

rlin
g

to
n

sh
ag

clu
b.co

m



11
In

co
rp

o
rated

 1985
w

w
w

.b
u

rlin
g

to
n

sh
ag

clu
b.co

m

March 7, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in 

the Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Chuck 

Clodfelter 

March 8, 2008

Steppin’ Out “Meet the Area Shag Clubs” Party at 

Meadow Greens Country Club. 

                       See the Flyer on this Page

March 14, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Mike Harding 

March 21, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting and Birth-

day Night at Master’s in the Ramada from 8:00 PM 

- 1:00 AM   DJ is Eddie Teeter 

March 28, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Roy “Shag-

daddy” Childress 

April 4, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in 

the Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Bobby 

Snyder “The Southern Gentleman” 

April 11, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Business Meeting and Birth-

day Night at Master’s in the Ramada from 8:00 PM 

- 1:00 AM   DJ is David “Loose Shoes” Tuttle 

April 18, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is Hugh “The 

Dancin’ Man” Walker 

April 18 - 27, 2008

SOS Spring Safari at N. Myrtle Beach, SC   

April 25, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s in the 

Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is TBA

May 2, 2008

Burlington Shag Club “Shag Night at Master’s 

in the Ramada from 9:00 PM - 1:00 AM   DJ is 

“Showtime” Brent Lloyd 

Calendar of Events

         

LOCATION:  MEADOW GREENS COUNTRY CLUB 
436 E. STADIUM DRIVE. in Eden, NC----Ph: 336-627-7958 

For directions, go to Yahoo or whatever search engine you use and type in 
MEADOW GREENS COUNTRY CLUB and click for map or for driving directions 

DATE: March 8, 2008 
TIME: 8 PM UNTIL 12.00 AM        

COST: $5.00 PER PERSON 
DJ’S for the Evening:     Roy “Shagdaddy” Childress, JAMMIN’ GEORGE 

DUNN AND BRENT “SHOWTIME” LLOYD
LARGE WOODEN FLOOR for dancing and tables to the side for eating PLUS 

MEZZANINE AREA FOR EATING AND TALKING 

HEAVY HORS’ D OEUVRES PROVIDED BY THE STEPPIN’ OUT SHAGGIN’ SHAG 
CLUB

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT: 
Doris Keaton   336-342-1936 (home) 
George Dunn        336-543-2239 (home) 
Cheryl Porter   336-623-5593 (home) 

John Wise   336-623-9434 (home) 
Donna Cardwell   336-427-6565 (home) 
Neil Chaney    336-635-1785 (home) 

                                       
We will have two bars set up along with servers for your convenience---Plenty of 
parking---buses welcome 

Plan to stay the night in the wonderful land of Eden--maybe plan to visit the Chinqua-Penn 
Plantation in Reidsville--worth the trip 
Motel within 2 miles:
Jameson Inn Shag Club rate $60.00 plus taxes, continental breakfast and USA Today ph.336-
627-0472---nice place--ask for Vicki or mention Doris Keaton 
Located on Hwy 14 right in front of the Wal-Mart (716 Linden Drive) 

LET’S GO BOWLING !!!

DATE:  MARCH 29, 2008
PLACE:  BURLINGTON 

LANES WEST
TIME:  6:30

The price is $10.00 for three 
games and the roll off.  Shoes included. 
Please call Denise Upchurch at 437-9701 
to get your name on the list and please 
pay her By march 21, 2007.  There will 
be $200.00 prize money given to the First 
Place team winners and a $100.00 Prize 
money given to the Second Place team 
winners.

Hope you can all come out for a night of 
fun once again…..look forward to hearing 
from you.

Denise Upchurch and Jesse justice

Float workshop at

Ronnie Gregory’s house at 

10:00am Saturday, March 8, 

2008....Please come and be 

a part of it.



Burlington Shag Club – M
em

bership Application
M

em
bership runs from

 January through Decem
ber 

Annual Dues:  $15 per person 
Nam

e:

Address:

City:
State:

Zip:

Hom
e Phone:

M
obile:

Em
ployer: 

W
ork Phone: 

Birthday:

W
ould you like to receive the “SHAG RAG” via em

ail? 
Yes

No
Em

ail address: 

New m
em

ber 
Renewal m

em
ber 

Check:

Cash:

Signature:

Date:

M
ake check payable to and m

ail to:
Burlington Shag Club, P.O. Box 1174, Burlington, NC  27216

CLUB USE ONLY
M

em
bership Num

ber:
Date Issued

Secretary’s Initial 
 

Date: 

Treasurer’s Initial 
 

Date: 
 

March 2008

Shag RagBurlington Shag Club

P.O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC  27216-1174

Sharing Helping Always Giving

The purpose of our Club is to Promote and Preserve Shag Dancing and Beach Music.


